
Information Item 
 

Date: March 22, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject:   
 

Information on Transportation Grants Options thru the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act 

(IIJA) 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item:  No 

 

City Transportation staff will present information on the many transportation grant opportunities 

identified through the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act (IIJA) and propose a plan for 

applying for funding over the five-year period. 

 


